
IMPORTANT INFORMATION DURING SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

 

During this period of partial closure this school site continues to be open for 

provision for vulnerable pupils and children of key workers. Irrespective of any 

partial closure or collaboration with another school, the safeguarding of all our 

children remains our top priority. At this time, our school will continue as normal in 

supporting our vulnerable children and if anyone has any questions regarding this 

they are asked to make contact with Mr Malcolm Meaby - headteacher. Please 

contact the school if you have any queries. 

 

On days when there are no key worker children attending Stedham, it is likely that 

the school will be closed to enable the teaching staff to work from home.  

At this point, you will still be able to contact all class teachers, as normal, through 

Class Dojo, or email me: head@stedham.w-sussex.sch.uk  

A Whatsapp group has also been set up for the families of key workers/vulnerable 

children. 

 


